From: Morgan, Dan

To: Melissa Garber

Cc: bgbranch@yahoo.com

Subject: 16-45-16-03046-003 BUCHNER RONALD

Date: Friday, June 23, 2023 1:51:17 PM
Melissa,

The property owner contacted our office and requested an inspection of an old existing driveway
that serves parcel # 16-4S-16-03046-003. The driveway meets current FDOT standards, and the
Department has no concerns/objections to the continued use as a residential access. Good to go!
Please call if you have any questions. Thank you.

Dan Morgan
386-961-7066
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